
This half term we welcomed a visitor from the NSPCC into school, 

who delivered an informative workshop about how to keep your 

children safe online. As part of the talk, she gave us brochures, which 

are available to pick up from the school office, and shared different 

links to videos to enable us to keep the children safe. Here are some 

of the videos shown: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lGIEKGJRWEo&safe=true 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wlYLcZFqdss&safe=true  

If you are unsure of how to change settings on any of your devices 

you are able to visit any O2 shop and ask an O2 guru for help and 

advice.  

In addition to this talk, there is another e-safety presentation 

planned to be delivered in the Spring term (after school) for anyone 

who did not make it and would still like to find out further 

information.  
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